
August 15, 2012 

Comments from the United Kingdom on Approval by mail: CTF-IDB "Ecocasa" 

Program (Mexico Energy Efficiency Program Part II) (IDB) 

Dear Patricia, 

The UK is please to approve the above project.  Please thank the IDB team for its 

comprehensive responses to the questions we raised. 

Kind regards 

Kate 

 

Kate Hughes 

Low Carbon Development Team Leader, Climate and Environment Department  
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